
 

 
 
January 10, 2007 
CIRCULAR 004-2007 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
IN YOUR OFFICE 
 

Ref.: New Director of Procedure Control, 
Norms and Operating Security 

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We hereby inform you on the appointment of Mr. Martin Salazar as the new Director of 
Procedure Control, Norms and Operating Security of this Superintendency, starting on 
January 1st, 2007. 
 
We are grateful for any cooperation given to Mr. Salazar for the success of the functions 
entrusted to his Directorate. 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
Olegario Barrelier 
Superintendent 
 
/so 
 
 


